
Happy New Year.
Special Greetings for the New Year.

During difficult social situations such as Coronavirus and the semiconductor shortage,
we are grateful for the support of our customers, suppliers, related companies, 
and the families of our employees in welcoming the new year.
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you from the bottom of our hearts.

This year, it is expected that more and more EV-related initiatives will be made 
in the automobile industry.
With regards to the service industry and the logistics field, where there are many major 
social issues and the flow of the automobile industry, based on the vision of 
"Move the Future with Robotics" we will strive to provide solutions that will make 
our customers even happier.

In addition, we will work on the early stage commercialization of operation platforms 
that allow customers to easily operate robots, and will take on the challenges of forming 
a society in which everyone can coexist with robots.

As a solution to social issues, we will introduce CO₂ free electricity in factories 
and office buildings as an initiative to achieve carbon neutrality. 

As a company that grows together with our customers, 
we look forward to your continued support.
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We have been and will continue to
decide on the next future.

Please look forward to the challenges of the new year.

Move the future
with robotics.
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